
Steven Borne 

431 Wallis Rd 

Rye, NH 03870           December 1, 2019 

 

Dear Select Board, 

 

I will not be able to attend the December 9th Select Board meeting and do not want to wait until the December 23rd 

meeting.    

 

1. My November 13th letter about planning  

While I was not there to discuss it should have been on the agenda to be in the public record. 

When can this be discussed so improvements in communication can be made. 

 

2.  Antenna on pole by 431 Wallis Rd 

I sent the picture on November 11th, I have not heard any updates.  As in who is working on finding out what 

who it belongs to and what it is for? 

 

3.  Information that should be available to the public.   

There is a lot of items, these are just a few. 

a) December 4th ZBA meeting shows on the Calendar but there is no Agenda.  Assuming there is no meeting 

b) Budget Workshop from Nov 1st nothing has been posted 

c) New Tax Rate: Nov. 15th  Important information – nothing is available 

d) Selectman’s News letters are not posted, neither are the open positions 

e) Zoning changes and LDR – even I am confused and I may not be able to attend Dec. 10th  

f) December 2nd Conservation Public Hearing – No mentioned in the Selectman’s newsletter or 

communicated so people know our money is about to be spent 

 

4. Website – What is going on?  These are just a few points. 

Who is leading this effort? 

What are the goals of this change? 

Town notifications stopped, you can now sign up again – is there/was there any plan for this transition? 

 

5. Civic League items 

Nothing in the Dec. Select Board Newsletter – can we put something in the March 1st that talks about 

election support? 

Deliberative Town Meeting:  Will we have the date problem every year.  What are the town’s plans to get 

more people there? 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Steven 

 

Steven Borne 

s.borne@comcast.net 


